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Report from the Strategy and Resources Committee re the Development and Personnel (D&P) Sub-Committee
Basic Information

	Contact Name and Details
	Kenvyn Wales, Chair of the SRC  ken@wales9421.freeserve.co.uk

	Status of Paper
	Final

	Action Required
	Decision 

	Draft Resolution
	18/1.
The Council expands  the  terms of reference of the Development and 
Personnel Sub Committee of the SRC by adding under the responsibility of 
the sub-committee: 

“Advise SRC on the impact and implications of current and emerging 
Connexional strategies for all employment policy issues relating to Methodist 
Council employees.”



1.0 The D&P sub-committee met for the first time on Friday 30 September 2011.
2.0 The sub-committee considered the terms of reference previously agreed by the Council and felt that it was important that the sub-committee should have some input into the development of policies which might have an impact on Development and Personnel issues.   The SRC, in considering a report from the sub-committee, concurs with the proposal that the terms of reference be expanded to include:

“Advise SRC on the impact and implications of current and emerging Connexional strategies for all employment policy issues relating to Methodist Council employees.”
3.0
The Committee had a lengthy discussion about the issue of identifying Methodist Council employees who are not members of the Connexional Team and the need to ensure consistency of good practice.  
4.0
At the next meeting the sub-committee will continue the discussion about Council employees who are not part of the Connexional Team; consider the implications of the Fruitful Field consultation document for Methodist Council employees; and discuss a paper on Mission Partners.  Future areas of work will be consideration of the Risk Register (in relation to the Development and Personnel issues) and of the remuneration policy.
***RESOLUTION
18/1.
The Council expands the terms of reference of the Development and Personnel Sub Committee of the SRC by adding under the responsibility of the sub-committee: 



“Advise SRC on the impact and implications of current and emerging Connexional 

strategies for all employment policy issues relating to Methodist Council employees.”

